
Northmoor News    
Follow us on Twitter @Northmoor_HT  

Tw

Check our website northmoor.theharmonytrust.org/ 

regularly for school and class updates.  

It was so lovely to see so many parents at our Summer Fair today - thank you for 

your ongoing support! If you were unable to attend Parent’s Evening this week, please 

arrange a meeting with your child's class teacher to discuss their progress, ways you

can support your child’s learning over the summer holidays and to receive their annual

school report. Year Six Parents are invited to attend the Leaver's Assembly on Monday

17th July, starting at 9:15am. Parents are very welcome to come into school and wait in the

hall prior to the assembly starting. Please note, school closes for the summer holidays at

3:20pm on Friday 21st July and re-opens on Tuesday 5th September.

Mrs. Coleman’s News

Our attendance target is 96%

Our whole school attendance total to 

date is 92%

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE &

PUNCTUALITY
EVERY DAY COUNTS

Attendance Digital Stars

Word of the Week
We have been busy discussing the

word ‘Success' this week. 

The children shared some of their 

many learning successes and 

achievements over the last year!

There is so much for everybody 

to feel truly proud of at Northmoor 

– very well done!

Ms. Beesley Says…

It was so lovely to see so many parents at our Summer Fair today -

thank you for your ongoing support! If you were unable to attend 

Parent’s Evening this week, please arrange a meeting with your 
child's class teacher to discuss their progress, ways you can support

your child’s learning over the summer holidays and to receive their
annual school report. Year Six Parents are invited to attend the

Leaver's Assembly on Monday 17th July, starting at 9:15am. Parents

are very welcome to come into school and wait in the hall prior to
the assembly starting. Please note, school closes for the summer

holidays at 3:20pm on Friday 21st July and re-opens on Tuesday
5th September.

A super well done to Year 4 who have 

created wonderful green screen iMovie 

news reports on the death of Grendel in 

the story of Beowulf.  



What’s been happening 

this week?    

Nursery Reception

Year 1 Year 2

Year 3 Year 4

Year 5 Year 6

This week in Nursery we have 

been reading the 'Very Lazy 

Ladybird'. In Maths we have 

been counting objects and 

matching the numbers. We 

enjoyed visiting our new 

classes.

In Reception this week we have been 

reading the story ‘The Lion Who 

Wanted to Love' We have been 

writing all about the different 

habitats we have learnt this term and 

who lives there. In Maths we have 

been using numicon to make shape 

pictures. We also had another 

exciting addition to our class this 

week – our ducklings hatched!

Year 1 had a fabulous trip 
to Skipton Castle. The 

children learnt lots about 
the parts of a castle and 

what life would have been 

like for rich and poor 
people.

This week year 
five performed their 

assembly all about 
Mary Wollstonecraft. We

performed to the 

school and to our parents 
and the children did an 

amazing job.

Year 4 have been studying 

symmetry in maths this week.  

They have really impressed us 

with their skills.  In maths they 

have been working on their 

newspaper report of Beowulf 

killing Grendel.

This week, we have been 
creating marvellous 

diamante poems in our 
English. In our Maths, we 

have been superb with 

data and statistics, even 
creating our very own bar 

charts!

This week, Year 6 took part in 

a young readers event hosted 

by Oldham library. We listened 

to some wonderful stories by 

the author Dommy B. The 

children were also told about a 

great summer reading challenge 

the Oldham libraries are holding. 

To find out more check out 

their website

Year 2 have been looking at 

poetry this week we have 

explored different types, looked at 

rhyme and even performed some. 

For our Big Write we will have 

written our own Acrostic poem 

about the seaside. In Maths we 

have revisited money, making 

amounts in different ways and 

change



Stars of the Week

Reception Ruby- Joshua for always being super enthusiastic in all his learning!

Year 1 Sapphire – ALL of Sapphire class for EXCELLENT behaviour on our trip to Skipton 

Castle.

Year 1 Jade – Zidan for his fantastic knowledge of castles on our trip!

Year 2 Pearl – Aahil for always being great role model to everyone else!

Year 2 Topaz – Muhammed for excellent communication in class!

Year 3 Coral – Rakim for some fantastic poetry writing this week!

Year 3/4 Garnet – Mahir for being a perfect poet!

Year 4 Amethyst – Nancy for always being beautifully behaved and producing wonderful 

work.

Year 4 Citrine – Divine for her fabulous transition

Year 5 Jet – Gabriel for always doing the right thing.

Year 5 Zircon – Moiz for wonderful effort. 

Year 5/6 Tourmaline – Hamna for always volunteering to help around in class!

Year 6 Onyx – Tahseen for always doing the right thing, with enthusiasm and positivity!

Year 6 Aquamarine – Ashley for her wonderful artwork.


